

January 25, 2018

Mr. Jeffrey A. Moore, Financial Services Director City of High Point 211 South Hamilton Street High Point, NC 27260

Dear Mr. Moore:

I am pleased to report that the City of High Point Purchasing Division has met the requirements to receive the 2017 Sustained Professional Purchasing Award (SPPA). The SPPA is presented annually by the Carolinas Association of Governmental Purchasing (CAGP) to member agencies that have demonstrated excellence in purchasing standards during the calendar year.

The criteria for the award include the use of technology, minority outreach, staff certification, customer training, vendor training and the use of recycled products.

The award will be presented at the CAGP Spring Conference Banquet on March 7, 2018 in New Bern, NC. If you or any of your staff would like to be present to see the award presentation, please let me know via e-mail gcarothers@charlottenc.gov.

The City of High Point Purchasing Division is one of thirteen agencies throughout the association to receive this award; congratulations!

Sincerely,

Genetta Carothers, A.P.P.; CLGPO

Future Directions and Evaluations Chairperson

Carolinas Association of Governmental Purchasing